
Thank you for doing your part to keep yourself and our seniors safe! 

While getting the vaccine is a major step toward ending the COVID-19 pandemic, not everyone is vaccinated. 
According to the CDC, we still need to be careful and practice infection control policies until we know it is 
safe to do otherwise. 

For the safety of our seniors, please continue to: 

• Wear your mask
• Socially distance
• Wash your hands
• Avoid large gatherings
• Comply with all State mandated rules
• Practice travel protocols set by St. Paul’s
• Contact your supervisor if you have symptoms or were exposed to someone with COVID-19

Thank you for all you do to keep our residents and participants safe. 

Learn more about what to expect after you get the vaccine: 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/faq.html 
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Congratulations, you are 
Vaccinated! Now What?

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/faq.html

